
PRHS Class of 2022 Fundraiser 
 

 
The Class of 2022 is selling Pearl River Lanyards!  Please consider supporting 
our class and buying one. They are $5 each.  Cash or checks are accepted. 
Please make checks payable to PRHS. Sales are from Monday, 10/7 through 
Tuesday, 10/22. 
 
If you are in Pearl River High School, find any sophomore student and place your 
order.  For those of you outside the high school, please contact Class of 2022 
advisor Michelle Olinsky at olinskim@pearlriver.org. 
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